
Press Release:   Message from Town Manager, René Read 
 
RE:  Annual/Special Town Meeting Postponement and Closures 
 
As a result of increased concerns with respect to the coronavirus 
Covid-19, the Annual Town Meeting, and a special town meeting 
scheduled for this Saturday, March 14 have been postponed 
until Saturday, May 2nd.  The Special Town Meeting scheduled 
for Monday, March 16th will also be postponed with a time, date 
and place yet to be determined.   
 
The Duxbury Free Library, and Percy Walker Pool will be closed 
for at least two weeks at the close of business today and all 
recreation programs are cancelled until further notice.  The 
Council on Aging is also closed and all activities are 
cancelled.  However, the Council on Aging is providing essential 
functions, such as home delivered meals, rides to pick up 
medications, groceries and urgent doctor appointments. 
 
Please be sure to check the Town of Duxbury website for further 
information and updates about Town Meeting, Town facility 
closures and any other public health announcements. 
 
 
 


